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RE: HB 2357 Relating to OT, Speech Language Pathology, Audiology Compact Bill 

Position: Support 

Dear Chair Nosse, Vice Chair Javadi, Vice Chair Nelson, and members of the 

committee, 

 

I am writing to you as a Graduate Student of Speech Language Pathology  and an 

Oregonian to ask you to support HB 2357. This vital legislation will allow Speech 

Language Pathologists and Audiologists to better serve all Oregon populations, 

including rural areas, areas close to state borders, and helps to ensure that every 

Oregonian has timely access to quality SLP and Audiology services. 

 

Chloe Baker (she/her/hers) 

PSU Speech & Hearing Sciences | Graduate Student  

OSHA | Student Representative  


